

SK KANGKAR PULAI

PENTAKSIRAN BERTULIS AKHIR TAHUN OKTOBER 2015

BAHASA INGGERIS PEMAHAMAN (BAHAGIAN A) Tahun 5

1 JAM 15 MINIT

	NAMA GURU :
JAI	NGAN BUKA KERTAS SOALAN INI SEHINGGA DIBERITAHU
1.	Kertas soalan ini mengandungi dua bahagian: Bahagian A dan Bahagian B.
2.	Kamu di kehendaki menjawab semua soalan dalam kedua-dua bahagian.
3.	Tiap-tiap soalan dalam Bahagian A diikuti oleh empat pilihan jawapan, iaitu A, B, C dan D. Bagi setiap soalan, pilih satu jawapan sahaja.
1	Ceraikan Bahagian B daripada kertas soalan ini.
4 .	
4.	SILA SEMAK BILANGAN SOALAN DI DALAM BUKU SOALAN INI

SECTION A

[20 marks]

Choose the **best** answer to complete the sentence. Pilih jawapan yang **terbaik** untuk melengkapkan ayat berikut.

1	My father does not early every night. A. sleep B. sleeps C. slept D. sleeping
2	Liza and Abu helping their teacher to paint the classroom. A. is B. was C. were D. are
3	The young couple is strolling the beach. A. along B. beside C. behind D. against
4	You must study hard you will not pass the examination. A. or B. so C. but D. for
5	They cleaned the room just now, they? A. do B. does C. didn't D. did
Choo	se the most suitable proverb .
6	Keep trying to be good in the things you do. As the saying goes A. practice makes perfect B. better late than never C. too many cooks spoil the broth D. you can't judge a book by its cover

Choose the **best** answer for each blank.

Pilih jawapan terbaik untuk setiap tempat kosong.

Last Saturday, my father drove us to Port Dickson. On the way, it $_{7}$ to rain heavily. The road was very $_{8}$ and there were a lot of puddles. Suddenly our car skidded and crashed $_{9}$ a tree. The bonnet of our car was badly dented. Luckily no one was injured.

- 7 A. start
 - B. starts
 - C. started
 - D. was starting
- 8 A. muddy
 - B. rough
 - C. watery
 - D. slippery
- 9 A. on
 - B. in
 - C. onto
 - D. into

Choose the word that has the **opposite meaning** as the underlined word. Pilih perkataan yang **berlawanan maksud** dengan perkataan yang bergaris.

- The clothes that were <u>wet just now are now _____.</u>
 - A. damp
 - B. dry
 - C. hot
 - D. clean

Choose the sentence with the correct **punctuation**. Pilih ayat yang mempunyai **tanda baca** yang betul.

- 11 A. The ladies' handbags are very elegant.
 - B. The ladies handbag's are very elegant.
 - C. The ladies's handbags are very elegant.
 - D. The lady's handbag's are very elegant.

Look at the picture and choose the best answer. Lihat gambar dan pilih jawapan yang terbaik.



The pupils and teachers of SK Taman Setiawan are visiting the Sunshine Old Folks Home. They are doing gotong-royong ____12____ of the building. A few ____13___ are cleaning the drain while the boys are collecting the dry leaves. Two girls are putting some ____14___ onto the plants. ____15___ are sitting on the stools. The old folks are grateful for their kindness.

- 12 A. back
 - B. in front
 - C. next
 - D. beside
- 13 A. man
 - B. men
 - C. woman
 - D. women
- 14 A. grains
 - B. seeds
 - C. sand
 - D. fertilizer
- 15 A. They
 - B. Them
 - C. Their
 - D. Theirs

Questions 16 to 20

Read the passage below carefully and answer the question that follow. Baca petikan di bawah dan jawab soalan-soalan yang berikutnya.

Lemuel Gulliver was a young boy who loved sailing. He believed he would sail across the seas even he was a young boy.

On 4th May 1699, he set sail with Captain Prichard and crew. At first their voyage was a success. Then, he knew there was a danger waiting for him ahead. There were a lot of rocks straight in front of them. Gulliver shouted to the Captain to turn the ship starboard. They were stranded and the Captain made a difficult decision. He commanded to take the boats and search the land. They had to do so to avoid being stuck on those rocks forever. Six of the crew, including himself, tried to get clear of the ship and the rocks. They didn't give up and **they bent over backwards** to save themselves but it was useless. The waves were too strong.

"BANG! BANG!" Gulliver knew something went wrong. He washed up on a distant shore. He didn't know what had happened to his friends. He tried to walk and he managed to walk half a mile but he was not able to see any sign of houses or people. He shouted to see if there was anybody there. He shouted again and again for help. He was extremely tired and he dropped down on the grass. He fell asleep there.

When he woke up, it was daylight. He tried to rise but he was not able to get up easily. He realised that he was tied to the ground with thick ropes. He was confused who did that to him and what was going on there. He roared loudly in confusion.

- 16 Who was Lemuel Gulliver?
 - A. A young boy who loves sailing
 - B. The emperor of Lilliput
 - C. The captain of the ship
 - D. The crew of a ship
- 17 Who went sailing with Gulliver?
 - A. Captain Prichard and his crew
 - B. Emperor Lilliput and his soldiers
 - C. Lemuel and Captain Prichard
 - D. The crew of the ship
- 18 The phrase bent over backwards meant
 - A. tried very hard to do something
 - B. bent the body backwards
 - C. helping others in a relaxed way
 - D. tried to do something without working hard for it
- 19 Why was their hard work to clear the ship and the rocks become useless?
 - A. They felt asleep together.
 - B. The waves were as strong as Hercules.
 - C. It rained heavily.
 - D. They didn't have enough men to control the situation.

- 20 From the passage, we know that Gulliver _____
 - A. was alone and confused about what had happened to him.
 - B. saw many people to help him after he was washed up on the shore
 - C. was tied to the tree near the shore
 - D. was able to rise when he woke up from sleep



SK KANGKAR PULAI

7

PENTAKSIRAN BERTULIS AKHIR TAHUN OKTOBER 2015

BAHASA INGGERIS PEMAHAMAN (BAHAGIAN B) Tahun 5

NAMA MURID	:	
KELAS	:	

JANGAN BUKA KERTAS SOALAN INI SEHINGGA DIBERITAHU

- Tulis jawapan dalam bahagian yang disediakan.
- Kamu di kehendaki menjawab semua soalan dalam bahagian ini.
- 3. Ceraikan Bahagian B daripada kertas soalan ini.

Untuk kegunaan			
pemeriksa			
Kod Pemeriksa:			
No.	Soalan	Markah	
21	(a)		
	(b)		
	(c)		
22	(a)		
	(b)		
	(c)		
	(d)		
	(e)		
23	(a)		
	(b)		
	(c)		
	(d)		
	(e)		
24	(a)		
	(b)		
25	(a)		
	(b)		
Ju	Jmlah	30	

SILA SEMAK BILANGAN SOALAN DI DALAM BUKU SOALAN INI

Disediakan oleh: Disemak oleh: Disahkan oleh:

SECTION B

[30 marks]

Question 21

Based on the given pictures, give the correct answers in full sentences. Write your answers in the spaces provided.

Berdasarkan gambar-gambar, berikan jawapan dalam ayat yang penuh. Tulis jawapan di tempat yang disediakan.

(a)		
Great!	Answer:	
		(2 marks)
(b) 1've just moved here	_]	
from Sarawak.	Answer:	
(c)		(2 marks)
	Answer :	
Thank you.		

(2 marks)

Read the story below and answer the questions that follow.

Baca cerita di bawah dan jawab soalan-soalan berikutnya.

Once there was an old tortoise named Piko. Piko lived on the grassland beside the pool. He was never satisfied with whatever he had.

One day, Piko felt quite bored. He saw a large eagle, Kino flying gracefully in the sky. Piko wished he could fly too. After a while, Kini came to take a rest on a rock beside the pool. Piko asked Kino, "Hi Kino. You can fly very well. Could you please teach me how to fly?"

Kino was astonished. "You do not have wings and feathers. How can you fly?" Piko pleaded again, "Please lend a hand. I am sure I can fly." Piko asked again and again. Finally Kino agreed.

Kino picked up Piko with his claws and they flew high in the sky. Then Kino let go of Piko and told him to flap his legs and fly. Piko flapped his legs as hard as he could but he fell like a stone into the bushes.

Piko was bruised and badly shaken but luckily he had no serious injuries.

(

Question 22	
Tick [/] the correct answer.	
(a) Piko wanted to learn how to fly because	
he felt quite bored. he had wings ans feathers. Kino offered to teach him.	[1 mark]
(b) The most suitable meaning for the word astonished is	[Tilldik]
ashamed. frightened. surprised.	
	[1 mark]
Write your answers in the space provided.	
(c) What did Kino do beside the pool?	
	[2 marks]
(d) Do you think it was wise for Kino to pick up Piko and fly together?	Why?
	[2 marks]

(e)	Piko pleaded again and again to fly with Kino. Was the action correct? Why?
	[2 marks]

GEORGETOWN HERITAGE ZONE CLEAN UP

20 January 2011 (Sunday) 9.00 a.m. – 5.00 p.m.

Keep Our	No Plastic Bags	500 volunteers	5000 recyclable
Environment	Campaign	and council workers	bags will be distributed
Clean	Stay Healthy	will be involved	

- All residents are invited to take part in the clean up to ensure a clean and healthy environment.
- Leave unwanted items like old furniture, newspaper, magazines and old clothes outside your house. The items will be collected by volunteers or council workers in aid of the Macalister Handicap Centre.
- Send you old electronic items such as computers and monitors to Dewan Sri Pinang for recycling. Redeem a 50-sen voucher for every kilogramme of items.
- Call 04-8292222 for details. Rosli Ahmad, Organising Chairman.

Question 23

Tick (/) the correct answer.	
(a) If Ali decided to join the clean up,	he had to
call Rosli Ahmad e-mail to Rosli Ahmad meet Rosli Ahmad	
	[1 mark]

(b) Malik as the resident wanted to leave his unwanted items outside of his house. What can he leave outside of his house?

electron	ic items	s, newspapei	r, old	
furniture	and rec	yclable bags.		
plastic	bags,	computers	and	
monitors	S.			
old	furniture	e, maga	ızines,	
newspapers and old clothes.				

[1 mark]

(c) Match the phrases in **List A** to the suitable phrases in **List B**. An example is given below.

List A	List B
To know the details about the clean up,	will be distributed on 20 th January,2011.
The word redeem can be best replaced with	one should call Rosli Ahmad, the organising chairman.
5000 recyclable bags	to encourage the residents to keep their environment clean.
The objective of the Georgetown Heritage Zone Clean Up is	exchange.

	[2 marks]
Write your answers in the space prov	vided.
• •	computer to Dewan Sri Pinang. The any 50-sen vouchers can she redeem?
	[2 marks]
(e) What do you understand by the Stay Healthy"?	e phrase "No Plastic Bags Campaign,
	[2 marks]

Study the map and read the dialogue below. Answer the questions that follow.



Intan : Mum. Did you see the map about the interesting places in

Tioman Island?

Mum : What's so special about it? Is there anything interesting?

Intan : There are a lot of awesome places to visit there. Shall we go

next week?

Mum : Where do you want to go in Tioman Island?

Intan : It's dad's birthday next Monday. Dad loves to go snorkeling. It's

the right place to go snorkeling.

Mum: Oh, I almost forgot about it.

Intan : Grandpa, would you like to join us? You can also enjoy playing

golf there.

Mum : I am sure grandpa will agree. Moreover next Monday will be a

holiday for everyone and grandpa has to close his sundry shop.

Grandpa: Alright then. We'll go there next week.

Question 24 and 25

Tic	(/) the correct answer.
24	(a) Intan finds the map is interesting because the map shows
	interesting places on Tioman Island.
-	the road on Tioman Island. the lakes and mountain on Tioman Island.
	[1 mark]
	(b) "Oh, I almost forgot about it". The word it in the dialogue refers to the birthday. holiday.
	Tioman Island.
25	[1 mark] (a) "You can also enjoy playing golf there."
	Why do you think Intan said that?
	[2 marks]
	(b) What can be the occupation of the people in the island. Give reasons to support you answer.
	[2 marks]
	(c) How many places provide accommodation facilities on the island? Name the places.
	[2 marks]